
 

 

Ref. No.NSS/2022-23/766               Dt. 13/09/2022 
 
To, 
Principal/Director 
NSS Affilated College/Institutes 
Pune, A’Nagar, Nashik District 
Savitribai Phule Pune University 

 
Subject : Participation of NSS Volunteers in the Bharatiya Chhatra Sansad 

(Indian Student Parliament) 
 
Dear Madam/Sir 

Bhartiya Chhatra Sansad Foundation and MAEER’s MIT School of Government, Pune have 

taken initiative to bring together students from across the Country in an Annual Conclave called 

Bharatiya Chhatra Sansad (Indian Student Parliament). Eleven such annual events have already been 

organized with great success and the Twelth Bharatiya Chhatra Sansad is being organized during 15th,  

16th & 17th September, 2022 at MIT World Peace University, Pune. The basic objective of 

organizing this conclave is to effectively involve the youth in the democratic process of the Country. 

The event is supported by the Ministry of Youth Affairs and Sports, Government of India and also 

gets support/participation from international agencies like UN, UNESCO, SAARC, Inter-

Parlimentary Union, etc. 

Indian Youth Parliament to be held during 15th to 17th  September 2022 deliberations will take 

place on a number of important subjects. A number of eminent speakers are expected to speak on the 

occasion. The details of the Programme can be seen on the website 

https://www.bharatiyachhatrasansad.org/ 

We request to you send volunteers for this program. 

 
Director 

National Service Scheme 


